
 
 

 
   Quality Control Unit 
    Data Alert - Registrar     

 2020-02 
The California Learning Management System FLccSC 
(“flossy”) will be unavailable beginning at 10:00 p.m. 

tonight until 6:00 p.m. Sunday evening 
Dear FLccSC Members, 
 
FLccSC will be unavailable from Friday January 10, 2020 beginning at 10:00 p.m. 
until 6:00 p.m. Sunday January 12, 2020.  The University network which hosts 
FLccSC is conducting emergency electrical work. 
 
We don’t anticipate any issues but should you encounter problems connecting to 
FLccSC Monday morning, please contact Donna Hansen, CTR, California Cancer 
Registry @ dxhansen@ucdavis.edu. 
 
We apologize for this short notice but were just informed of this action. 

                        1/10/2020 
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